
St. Louis County, 
Florissant, and the 
Housing Authority of 
St. Louis County are 
conducting a study of 
fair housing practices.
As an active resident, 
we need to hear from 
you! 
•	 What actions should the 

County and its partners 
take to expand housing 
options?

•	 What can be done to 
make St. Louis County a 
more open and inclusive 
community?

Join the Virtual 
Public Meeting

 Thursday  
March 18  
5:00 PM

Zoom Meeting ID:
871 6195 5257 

PUBLIC MEETING 

PLEASE JOIN US!

The St. Louis HOME Consortium is conducting an Analysis of Impediments to Fair 
Housing Choice (AI). The consortium includes St. Louis County, St. Charles County, 
Jefferson County, the cities of Florissant and O’Fallon, and the Housing Authority 
of St. Louis County. The study is required by the U.S. Department of Housing and 
Urban Development (HUD) so that the Consortium members can continue to receive 
federal housing and community development funds. For more information about 
the project, please contact Mosaic Community Planning at (470) 435-6020 or info@
mosaiccommunityplanning.com

Visit the project website to learn more:
www.fairhousingMO.com


